
□ FILE

^59

DOCKETING CASE #: 22-900-EL-SSO

SUBJECT: AES Ohio - Protest Rate Case

act J!S’-?,

■

From: 
To; 
Subject:
Date:

Please docket the associated customer comment and/or attached in the 
case number referenced above under "Public Comments". This 
information was received by the Consumer Services Division through 
alternate channels and is being fonwarded to be filed formally. This 
information is not the opinion of Staff and should not be viewed as such.

Description: Why have you allowed Aes to over charge its customers . 
After tgey took over dpi they decided to DOUBLE our rates? Arent you 
there to protect us for bad dealings of public utility companies?????? Aes 
needs to be broken up and smaller compaines take it over in ohio atleast 
and send Aes back to where ever they came from.
Fyi it cost me 5k for them to install new pole so i could get power back to 
my home after a wind storm took down the poles giving me power. They 
are unrealistic company just looking to make stock holders and ceo's rich 
.....Protect us from them and make this right as you should. Unless they 
have found there way into your org and now dictate what you can do

CASE ID: 00799596
CUSTOMER: Wayne Houck
IQ: Dayton Power & Light Company
NIQ: (937)510-3600

***To ensure your response attaches to the appropriate case, please reply 
to this email without changing the subject line. Thank vniii***

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 
Consumer Service Division 

Memorandum

PUCQ Consumer Call Center
Puco Docketing
PUBUC LTnUTIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - CASE #: 00799596 [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y75vyV:ref ] 
Monday, February 6, 2023 1:31:46 PM

Case No. 22-900
22-901
22-902

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus
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accurate and complete reproduction of a case file 
document delivered in the regular course
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may be publicly available to anyone who requests it.

Dear Wayne houck:

Sincerely,

https://www.facebook.com/PUCOhio

ref:_00Dt0GzXt._5008y75vyV:ref

■

Thank you for contacting the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). 
Your case number is 00799596.

A PUCO Call Center Representative will contact you as soon as possible 
to discuss your case.

This message and any response to it may constitute a public record and thus may be 
publicly available to anyone who requests it.

--------------Original Message---------------
From: PUCO Consumer Call Center [noreply@puc.state.oh.us]
Sent: 2/4/2023 12:05 PM
To: wayne45068@yahoo.com
Subject: PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO - Your Case #00799596

PUCO Call Center
(800) 686-PUCO (7826) 
www.PUCQ.ohiQ.gov
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CzMJTION: This is an external email and may noi be safe. If the email looks suspicious, 
please do not click links or open attachments and forward the email to csc@ohiQ.gQv or click 
the Phish Alert Button if available.


